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Thank you for your email dated 31 January 2025 requesting under the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA), information relating to the economic 
development services. Please see outlined below a response to each part of your request. 
 
A copy of the full S18 review of economic development services which include 
provision by the Horowhenua company and Horowhenua NZ trust, that was 
considered by Council on 11 December 2024. I also request all correspondence 
between HDC and the reviewer following contracting. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the S17A review of economic development arrangements in 
Horowhenua. I would like to clarify that the review is S17A and not S18 as mentioned in your 
request. 
 
In response of the material enclosed, it is necessary to withhold some information for the 
following reasons: 

• contact details and any other personal information is withheld in accordance with 
section 7(2)(a) of the LGOIMA, to protect individual privacy 

• some information is out of scope 
• section 7(2)(b)(ii) would be likely unreasonably to prejudice the commercial position 

of the person who supplied or who is the subject of the information 
 

I also request the in committee minutes where this report was considered by Council 
on 11 December 2024. 
 
Please find attached the minutes from the Public Excluded Council meeting. 
 
You are entitled to seek an investigation and review by the Office of the Ombudsman. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Horowhenua District Council publishes responses to Local Government Official Information 
and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) requests that we consider to be of wider public interest, or 
which relate to a subject that has been widely requested. To protect your privacy, we will not 
generally publish personal information about you, or information that identifies you. We will 
publish the LGOIMA response along with a summary of the request on our website. 
Requests and responses may be paraphrased.  
 
If you would like to discuss this decision or any of the information provided as part of this 
request, please contact David McCorkindale (Group Manager Vision and Delivery) on 
davidbm@horowhenua.govt.nz, or LGOIMAOfficer@horowhenua.govt.nz.  
 
Ngā mihi | Best Regards 

 

Monique Davidson 
Chief Executive  
























































































































































































